
DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB   

Telephone 01952 386870 
 

Head Teacher: Becca Butler 
 

  
 E-mail: a3368@telford.gov.uk    Website: www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Important dates and Information 

We are now into the final half term of the year – not sure how we got here so quickly! There 

is a lot going on and lots of information that you need so read carefully and keep for 

reference. 

 

School Photo 

Day  

 

 

Thursday 15th June 

 

The proofs will be sent home from school 

in late June and then you can order and 

pay online through the photography 

company. The photos will be delivered 

directly to your home address rather than 

to school and if you have any queries you 

should contact the photographers directly. 

Here is a link to their website: 

https://www.braiswick.co.uk/#intro  

 

Mufti Day  

 

Thursday 29th June  

 

‘Payment’ for this is to raise funds and 

collect items for the Summer Fair. The 

Friends of Dothill will give you more 

information nearer the time. 

 

Summer Fair   

 

 

Thursday 6th July 

2.30pm – 4.00pm 

 

This is an exciting whole school event with 

lots of stalls and activities for the 

children to participate in. It runs in a 

similar way to the Christmas Fair but 

takes place out on the playground. There 

will be more information about this event 

to follow. 

 

Open Afternoon  

 

 

2.30pm Monday 10th July 

 

Enter through your child’s classroom door 

to have a look at their books and see all of 

their hard work. 

 

EYFS & Key 

Stage 1 Sports 

Day  

9.30am Tuesday 11th July 

 

Takes place on the field behind school. 

Parents can come and watch and cheer. 

Key Stage 2 

Sports Day  

9.30am Friday 14th July Takes place on the field behind school. 

Parents can come and watch and cheer. 

mailto:a3368@telford.gov.uk
http://www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://www.braiswick.co.uk/#intro


Reports sent 

home 

Friday 14th July  Written reports will be sent home with 

the children – check their bags! 

 

Year 5/6 

Performance 

Tuesday 18th July 2pm 

Wednesday 19th July 9.30am 

Tickets must be reserved on ParentPay – 

more information to follow 

 

Year 6 leavers 

assembly 

Thursday 20th July 9.30pm Year 6 parents may attend – no tickets 

necessary. 

 

Walk to Church  

 

 

Friday 21st July 

 

End of term celebration – the whole school 

will walk to church for a good old sing song! 

We will need parent volunteers for this 

event so watch out for the letter asking 

for your help. 

 

Picnic Lunch  

 

Friday 21st July School lunch will be a picnic (similar to the 

Coronation Picnic). Your child can order 

from the teacher on the day as normal. 

Children in EYFS, Key Stage 1 and those 

eligible for free school meals will be 

provided with a picnic lunch at no cost. 

 

 

 

Please note that the cost of a school meal will be £2.50 from September 2023. 

 

Egg Free Menu - The kitchen have informed me today that from Monday 12th June there will 

no longer be any pure egg based items on the menu.   This is in order to keep all our children 

safe as we have a child with a severe egg allergy. There will be no scrambled eggs on the big 

breakfast and egg mayonnaise will be removed from the sandwich bar option. Please can I ask 

that you no longer provide your child with egg (pure egg) in their packed lunches. Can I 

remind you at this time that we are also a nut free school due to severe allergies so even 

things like Nutella or nut based biscuits/snack bars should be avoided. Thank you for your 

support and understanding in this matter. 

 

Best wishes 

 
Becca Butler 

Head teacher 


